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These taxes will hurt low income employees, driving up the costs of many items, 

interest and inflation. 

Taxes are already so high, people are fleeing Oregon for a lower cost life.  California 

already did this. 

You can't tax people into the things you want.  You're severely lowering people's 

quality of life. 


